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City Service Changes for Martin Luther King Jr. Day Holiday

HINESVILLE, Ga. (Jan. 12, 2021) – The City of Hinesville’s administrative offices and 
facilities will be closed in observance of the Martin Luther King Jr. holiday on Monday, Jan. 
18. All emergency and sanitation services will continue to be offered as normal and trash 
collection will occur as scheduled. City offices and facilities will reopen on Tuesday, Jan. 19, for
normal operating hours. 

In accordance with its Ride Guide, Liberty Transit, the community’s public transit system, will 
also change its operations for the Martin Luther King Jr. holiday. On Monday, Jan. 18, there will 
be no fixed route or paratransit services offered. Normal transit operations will resume on 
Tuesday, Jan. 19.  

###

ABOUT THE CITY OF HINESVILLE:
The City of Hinesville was established in 1837 and is recognized as one of the fastest growing cities 
in the State of Georgia in both size and population. As the largest city in Liberty County, it serves as 
the county seat and is home to over 35,000 people. For more information, visit cityofhinesville.org.
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